
        

      The Royal High Primary School 

Monday 6th March 2017 

Dear Parent, 

 The Royal High Primary School Chess Club (P.4 to P.7) 

I am very pleased to inform you that we will be setting up a P.4 to P.7 chess club. George Callaghan 

(father of Heather in P.4B), has very kindly offered to lead a chess club. Initially, this will be limited to 

twelve pupils on a ‘first come first served’ basis. George is keen to enlist six boys and six girls. 

The chess club will start on return from the Easter Holidays – 12.30 p.m. to 1.30 p.m. every Friday. 

Please complete and return the reply slip in the event your child is interested. 

My sincere thank you to George Callaghan for offering this opportunity. Willie French (Head 

Teacher). 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 10th March 2017. Thank you. 

________________________________ (child’s name) of Class P._______ is interested in attending 

the chess club. 

Parent signature___________________________________ Date __________________ 
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